
 

 
Visit of Dr. H.S. Gujral, PCCF Panjab, to the Institute of Wood 

Science & Technology, Bangalore, on 22/11/2012 
 

 

Dr. H.S. Gujral, IFS and Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, Panjab visited the 

Institute of Wood Science & Technology, Bangalore on 22-11-2012 and had a meeting 

with the Director, IWST and Senior Scientists of the Institute. Dr. Gujral expressed his 

happiness for the type of work going on at IWST and expressed his willingness to join 

hands in some of the areas which may be helpful to farmers and wood industries of 

Panjab. A few technologies were demonstrated to the PCCF and later he visited the 

Woods Museum cum Interpretation Centre and Xylarium of IWST. 

 

  

  

  
 


